Grazebrook Primary School
Lordship Road, London N16 0QP
Telephone: 0208 802 4051

GBoffice@newwavefederation.co.uk
Executive Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid
Headteacher: Mrs Katie Beecroft

Tuesday 23rd April 2024

Dear Nursery families
Re: Polling Day Closure - Thursday 2nd May 2024

We have been informed that the Nursery will definitely be used as a polling station on
Thursday 2nd May 2024. Unfortunately, this will mean we will have to close the Nursery for
staff and pupils on this date. We had requested for the school not to be used for polling as
we have already been used as a polling station this academic year. We have now been
informed that it is mandatory for the school to be used for this purpose on the 2nd.

Once the polling station closes, the Nursery will be thoroughly deep cleaned so that it will

be ready for staff and children to use on Friday 3rd May 2024.

We will provide home learning activities for the children to complete if you/they wish to
when the Nursery is closed to staff and children. This will be shared via the Nursery

home learning google website.

If you have any questions, please talk to the Nursery team or contact the school office.

Kind regards

By

Katie Beecroft
Headteacher



